The

Rotary
Club of SaddleBrooke

February 8, 2022
Dear High School Senior:

The Rotary Club of SaddleBrooke is offering $2,000 scholarships to high school seniors who will be
graduating in 2022 and who will enroll at and attend an accredited US based University, College
or Community College during the 2022 — 2023 academic year.

High school seniors applying for these scholarships must be currently attending San Manuel
High School, Canyon del Oro High School or Ironwood Ridge High School and must currently
be a resident of the community of Catalina or Pinal County.

The selection criteria for the awarding of these scholarships are academic achievement,
leadership, volunteer work and/or community service and financial need.

The application for these scholarships as well as this letter can be found on the Rotary
Club of Saddlebrooke website home page: https://saddlebrookerotary.com. To get to the
application, first click on the “Scholarships” tab and then select “Academic Scholarships”.
There are two versions of the application — one a Word document titled “Application —
Electronic Fillable Version — 2022 Academic Scholarship 02-07-2022" and the other a PDF
document titled “Application — Print and Complete Version — 2022 Academic Scholarship 02-
07-2022". Select the one that works best for you and then select open or save to retrieve the
application. NOTE: Save the “fillable” version to your computer or storage device before
entering information. The “Print and Complete” version can be printed once the file has been
opened.

The first page of both applications contains instructions as well as other important information.

When completed, mail the application together with all attachments in a single package
to:

Rotary Club of Saddlebrooke
Attn: Scholarship Committee

P.O. Box 8388
Catalina, AZ 85738.

Please note that the application must be mailed no later than March 26, 2022.

Sincerely,
A\\ WQ

Rotary Club of Saddlebrooke Scholarship Committee

P.O. Box 8388, Catalina, AZ 85738.



